
Newsletter

Important dates and notices
Masses for our Junior children

Well done to our Year 3 class who led ‘The Ascension’ Mass this morning. 

Thank you Mrs Melling and parents for practising the children’s readings with 

them. Thank you also to Father Kieran for organising the Mass. The children 

are enjoying seeing you and we look forward to Year 5’s next Friday led by 

Sacred Heart’s Year 5 class.

Donations

Thank you to those who have donated plants to our school. The Eco Council 

are planning how to improve our School Garden and have begun planting 

some of the bedding plants this week. We would be grateful of any other 

donations of bedding plants, flowering plants and any colourful outdoor 

paints, to help brighten up our school and to give our Eco Council a sense of 

responsibility. If you know of any organisations who may be able to help, 

please let us know.

Staff Car Park

Please can I remind all parents/carers not to use the staff car park for 

dropping off children or collecting them, even if you think you’ll be quick in 

the morning for Breakfast club. Thank you.

Staffing update

Miss Pimlott and Mrs Smith are both absent from school at the moment 

because they have each been in hospital and undergone operations. I am 

pleased to report they are both at home recovering and will be ok. They are 

resting and building their strength up ready to join us again, in school, after 

the half term week off. We wish them both a speedy recovery.

Mr Memory and Miss Kay have been appointed for the roles of Reception 

and Year 1 class teachers as from September. Thank you to our Year 2 & 5 

School Council Members for helping Mrs Dixon, Mrs Daniel (Parent 

Governor) and myself with the appointment. You asked great questions!

Rewards & Celebrations

This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                      Juniors 

Rec - Nate Ganley                          Year 3 – Katie Noone

Year 1 – Isabella Waddington        Year 4 – Jenson Holcroft

Year 2 – Gracie Stones                  Year 5 – Jada Birchall 

Year 6 – Daniel Eaton

Winning team is Red Rhinos 

Always Award Winner 

The class this week with the most children achieving their 

always award is Year 4

Class with the most nearest 100% Attendance

This week Years 3 & 4 with 98.7%

KS1 Handwriter of the week – Charlie Perry

KS2 Handwriter of the week – Bethany Kidd

As we are in the month of May, we remember to pray to Mary our Mother.

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Have a lovely weekend everyone!                  From Miss Daley                      Summer 1 Week 5  - 14th May 2021


